
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           01 November 2017 22:25
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Madeleine Laughlin
 
Name: Madeleine
Surname: Laughlin

 
 
Message:
Drogheda is not in the plan, I’m a mother of 2 daughters both of which had to go to Dublin to College,  we
need jobs and investment in our town to keep our young people from having to move away.
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